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From: Jolley, Tim
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 9:35 AM

To: Tatum, Thomas
Subject: RE: DAVID search***EXEMPT***
Tom,

Not sure if you were able to open the response from DHSMV, but I've included it below.
Tim

Secured Message

From: Zenoz, Cheryl <CherylZenoz@flhsmv.gov>
To: "Crews, Teri” <TeriCrews@flhsmv.gov>, "Jolley, Tim" <tjolley@vcso.us>
CC: "Tatum, Thomas" <TTatum@vcso.us>
Date: February 7, 2013 5:12:10 PM GMT
Subjecl: DAVID Audit/Spall
Attachments: imageOOl,Qng
Mr. Jolley,

I did not receive any results from the DAVID system for Volusia County Sheriff’s Office for
driver license number SNNGGGND om 10/01/12 to 02/04/13.

Have a great day.

Cheryl Zgnoz

Government fAnaylst |

Division of Motorist Sgrviees, Data Listing Unit
2900 fipalacheg Parkway, MS 78

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

The Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles is committed to Service, Integrity, Courtesy,
Professionalism, Innovation and Excellence in all we do. Please let us know how we are doing via our

oniine customer service survey at https://www.research net/s’/MLRORGC.

From: Tatum, Thomas
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 3:45 PM
To: Jolley, Tim

Subject: DAVID search***EXEMPT***

Hello Tim, can you send a request to DHSMV to search the name David Spall DOB Nl and DL
number * We would like to know if anybody conducted a search on this name or DL

number. The search criteria should be between October 2012 to current date. Reason: Possible misuse
of DAVID. Thank you. Let me know if you need any additional information.

Sgt. Tom Tatum

Volusia County Sheriff's Office
Internal Affairs Unit

P.O. Box 569

Deland, FI 82721

(386} 786-5961 ext. 2104

(386} 740-5190 Fax

3/19/2013



